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At the Canadian International School Bangladesh, we provide education in a safe, stimulating and challenging 
environment that nurtures the mind, body and spirit of each child as he or she pursues academic excellence.

Mission

Vision

“Betterment of Self for Society”
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A dozen students are joining their teachers for a week-long experience in Thailand.  The group will be staying in 
the residences of “Traidhos Three-Generation Community for Learning” and will be taking part in a program 
designed by the Thai school to enhance awareness of other cultures and help our students develop an “international 
perspective”.  Not only is this necessary for our IB students who will use the information gained in their “CAS” 
course, but all students will find it useful when making the transition to a student in a foreign country when they go 
off to university.

The school is located in the community of Traidhos, near Chiang Mai, in northern Thailand. While there, our 
students experienced various outdoor activities including kayaking, water safety white water rafting, cooking in the 
jungle, Thai language and Culture, high ropes, and zip wires, trekking on the trails, and visiting the Elephant 
Nature Park.

The motto of the program is Inspirational Education for Global Citizens. Helping children become Global Citizens 
is our goal here at CISB as well. And I'm sure they'll have a good time.

The Trip to Thailand
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Day One
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Day Two
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Day Three
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Day Four
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Junior Kindergarten

They learn about Myself, Shapes, Living things and Non-Livings things, the Food chart, Parts of plants, Seasons, 
Beginning sounds of Letters and some activities in the park.
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Kindergarten

Grade 1

Kindergarten students are sharing care. 

Grade 1 Students made a project on objects, materials and their purpose.
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Grade 2

Grade 2 students are conducting a survey.

Peer teaching helps them to grow as a confident learner.

As an extension to the reading comprehension stories covered in class, we imagined how Harry the baker, from 
“Each One Special” decorated his cakes, and put words and illusion together to create imaginative yummy pictures 
of cakes.
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Grade 3

To end this term, Grade 2 made bright and colorful Celebration posters in groups, to display how diverse different 
cultures’ celebrations are – the ominous significance of seven candles and ‘kimara’ in Kwanza, the welcoming of 
goodwill and prosperity in Diwali, piousness of Eid, a new commencement with Long wu Dragon dance in 
Chinese New Year and so much more. We ended the unit presenting our celebration projects.

To learn about each other’s cultures, we researched holidays, festivals, clothing, history and food of Sri Lanka, 
India, Bangladesh, Dubai, Spain, Metis and Inuits
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Grade 4

Grade 4 students are working on their class assignment. 

On 14th December, 2023, we celebrated the Victory Day of Bangladesh. Grade 4 decorated their class-
room door with messages for the occasion. 

Grade 4 students 
made posters for class 
presentation to create 
awareness about 
endangered animals.



Grade 5

Grade 5’s media work on ‘My 
Hero’. Their task was to portray 
the characteristic of a hero. The 
hero could be an imaginary 
character or someone they know. 
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Grade 5 students worked on poster presentation on “Bully & Violence”. They also worked on “Non 
Renewable energy sources” in Science class & made an informative chart work on it.
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Grade 6

Grade 6/7 ICT project:
The students of grade 6 and 7 made a poster on MS Word on Victory Day during their ICT class.
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Grade 7

Grade- 7 Chemistry Project:
The students made projects in teams to showcase the comparison between acids and alkalis to enhance their 
understanding of the topic. 
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Grade 8

Grade 7 students recently delved into the captivating world of Rebus poetry, fusing words and visuals in a 
creative dance of expression. In this engaging activity, they crafted poetic verses interwoven with images, 
unraveling layers of meaning and sparking imagination. Through this playful yet thoughtful exercise, they 
explored the art of communication, infusing their verses with the power of both language and visual cues.



16

Grade 8 students embarked on a whimsical journey, transforming simple newspapers into artistic 
representations of animals. Each creation mirrored the essence of home, encapsulated the concept of an enemy, 
and celebrated the unique qualities of the chosen creature. Through this craft, they not only honed their creative 
skills but also delved into the deeper symbolism behind each animal, weaving stories that reflected resilience, 
adaptability, and the beauty of diversity.

Grade 8s learning about 
their senses (touch, taste, 
hear & smell).

Our Eight-graders embarked on a project to investigate the ingredients and side effects of junk foods.. This 
hands-on assignment aimed to enhance their understanding of nutrition and promote healthy choices.
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Grade 9

Peer tutoring is a collaborative learning strategy in which students of similar academic levels work together 
to help each other understand and master academic content. Here in CISB we encourage peer tutoring as it 
is a dynamic and effective approach to learning that leverages the strengths of peer relationships. It not only 
enhances academic understanding but also contributes to the development of valuable social and 
interpersonal skills. Teachers in CISB integrate peer tutoring as a complementary strategy to traditional 
teaching methods, promoting a student-centered and collaborative learning environment.

Students of grade 9 created a collage 
on what it means to be Canadian. 
They highlighted Canada’s culture, 
diversity, and trade.
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What is education without practical application!
In view of the upcoming victory day, Grade 11 students worked on essays in their English lecture that 
were accepted and displayed in the school premises.



Grade 12
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IBDP 2 CAS 
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On 2nd December, 2023(Saturday), some of our Grade-12 students(Alisha, Alvaro and Isadora) went to an 
orphanage at Pallabi, Mirpur to spend some quality time with the children. The orphanage was run by an 
NGO Aparajeyo Bangla.
A special thanks to Jannatul Ferdouse, owner of Orenda and Beans cafe at Mirpur-10. She has been 
voluntarily working as a humanitarian for many years. During Covid-19 pandemic Jannatul Ferdouse 
worked on the frontlines. Regularly she has been helping the orphanage. She has gladly coordinated and 
helped our students to understand the true essence of humanity.
The whole event was part of the IB students CAS Project and Community Services. In October, the students 
had organized a food sale in the CISB canteen. They had successfully  raised a good amount of funds to 
donate study materials and winter clothes for the orphan children.



French

21

French - Grade 6
Kids love animals even more when they are learning the names 
of different animals in a new language

French Ab initio
A DP student is preparing for his MOC on 
the theme Organisation Sociale

Victory Day Celebration
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December is upon us.  Already we are almost half way 
through our school year! As a reward, December brings us 
vacation time and perhaps a little travel. Certainly most of 
us will spend time with our families Our International 
Baccalaureate students are off to Thailand, a trip that 
promises to make their education more exciting than ever 
before. Along the way, we have Victory Day, a celebration 

time to look at the past and appreciate the sacrifices that the founders of our country 
made. Our younger children will celebrate the mysterious arrival of Santa Claus (No, it's 
not me!) and all the wonder that this can bring. Our high school students' joy will be 
tempered somewhat by the realization that there are January exams coming close by on 
the heels of their vacation.  Some time must surely be devoted to study and completion of 
assignments, but it is the change of routine and pace that can be welcome, even to the 
most dedicated of students. For our parents, it's a chance to re-connect with their 
children, to recognize the happiness and enjoy just having them around a little more. 

Douglas A. Roy

Message from the Principal


